

THE IMPORTANT TRANSITION FROM THIRD TO FOURTH GRADE!

April 26 8:30am -10:30am

Family Engagement Center Adult School, Room 25 12970 Third St. Chino, CA (parking off of Monte Vista Ave)

Dear Family Members!

Moving from third grade to fourth grade is a BIG JUMP in so many ways.

- moving from a primary grade to an elementary grade
- no longer learning to read, but READING TO LEARN
- social-emotional differences

These are just a few of the many changes that will take place. You are invited to attend a workshop that will address these changes and more!! You will want to support your child through one of the most difficult changes in their school life.

Carol Sweat, the district's *Parent, School, Community Specialist* will facilitate the workshop. Carol has served families as a teacher, Reading Specialist, Literacy Coach, ELD Coach, and Parent Educator for the last thirty-eight years. She currently facilitates the CVUSD Family Engagement Center at the Adult School, Room 25.

Please reserve your seat today for this highly engaging parent workshop!! You can register in several ways:

Register online at: http://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/18167 Find the Transition from Third to Fourth Grade link on the calendar and follow the registration steps.

Call the Family Engagement Center to sign up at: 909 628-1201 or 909 628-1202

Email Carol Sweat at: carol sweat@chino.k12.ca.us